
Inspiring Changemakers:

Thank you to Mrs Barkwill and Mrs Fidler who have 
worked tirelessly to ensure Y6 are ready to take on the 
end of KS2 tests. They have prepared the children 
brilliantly both in the run up and during this week.
Thanks also to the army of supporters who ensure the 
week runs smoothly, either by supporting with the 
administration, invigilating, giving up additional adults and 
so much more. Mr and Mrs Marlow have supported the 
children (and adults!) all week, and were particularly 
fabulous when we had an unannounced monitoring visit 
on Monday morning! Obviously, it went very well with our 
systems and processes being highly praised as well as 
the conduct and learning behaviours of the children. 
It makes a world of difference and is greatly appreciated. 

01237 475276 ash-sch.org  sthelens.sch@alumnismat.org

Community updates:

Key learning this week:

What’s new? 

Headteacher Update - 17/05/24

We are recruiting at St Helens CoE School! ⭐ Cleaner ⭐ Part-time 
Contract ⭐ Permanent Contract ⭐ Term-time only - enjoy all the school 
holidays ⭐ Local Government Pension Scheme ⭐ Village location ⭐ 
Supportive team ⭐ Paid in 12 equal monthly instalments ⭐ 
Cycle-to-work scheme To apply visit our website and download the support 
staff application form. Closing date 24 May 2024 
https://alumnismat.org/download/cleaner/

What absolute superstars our year 6 children have been this week, 
taking on their SATs tests with confidence and courage. They have loved 
SATs breakfast and have supported one another brilliantly through a 
busy week. It really has been a chance for them to show what they can 
do and we are really proud of them all for the progress and 
achievements. 

Bekah Tanton, our peripatetic music  teacher has spaces for guitar and 
piano lessons on Thursday afternoons. If you would like to book, please 
contact her directly at bekahtanton@googlemail.com 

It is only 5 weeks until the annual village fete which will take place on 22nd June.
This is always a brilliant community event and one which raises lots of money for the 
school community. It would be brilliant to have lots of help with running the Friends of 
St Helen’s stalls so that everyone has a chance to enjoy the day. If you are able to 
support this great event, please speak to Mr Kent. 
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